
February 2, 2009

NEWS ADVISORY

Contact: Barry Rosenberg, executive director, Kootenai 
Environmental Alliance (208) 667-9093

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN DISCUSSION

       Terry J. Harris, Conservation Advocate for the 
Kootenai Environmental Alliance, will discuss the draft 
Kootenai County Comprehensive Plan at the The Four 
Counties Natural Resources Committee meeting to be held 
at the Iron Horse Restaurant at noon on Wednesday 
February 4, 2009.
      

      Mark Mussman, former Kootenai County Planner, and 
Art Macomber, a local attorney specializing in land use 
issues will be on hand to contribute to the discussion.
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